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Sola  
Scriptura, 
Sola Gratia,  
Sola Fide. 
Solus 
Christus.

Sola Scriptura. Sola 
Gratia. Sola Fide. Solus 
Christus. Latin. Ironic, 

isn’t it? A movement that 
resulted in the liturgy and 
the Bible in our language (not 
Latin) is remembered by Latin 
phrases. By Scripture alone, 
by grace alone, by faith alone. 
Through Christ alone. Alone. 
Without your help. Without 
human tradition. Without 
anyone’s assistance. God acts 
alone through Jesus.   

Scripture. Given by God. 
Through which we receive 
Christ. Grace. Given by God. 
Through which we receive 
Christ. Faith. Given by God. 
Through which we receive 
Christ. Through Christ alone. 
God gives us all these gifts 
because of Jesus’ death and 
resurrection. All good gifts 
come from God and benefit all 
those who believe. Through 
Christ alone.   
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